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Teletype WA-5102 Washington, October 3, 1945

“’Joint Relief Commission.
2l0De l'Administration économique à l’étranger. 

Of the Foreign Economic Administration

Following for S. D. Pierce from Scott, (repeat to C. F. Wilson, Director, 
Wheat and Grain Division, Department of Trade and Commerce, Ottawa) 
Begins: Re Greek joint relief wheat stocks.

Confirming the figures given in paragraph three of my WA-4906 of 
September 20th, we have now received from A. R. Rosenberg of F.E.A. the 
following letter. Quote—

“This is in reply to your letter of September 21st* in which you request all 
changes in the Canadian wheat inventory subsequent to data contained in Mr. 
Chadbourn’s letter of July 7th to Mr. Bull.

According to Mrs. Oliver’s210 recent telephone conversations with you, the 
warehouse inventory should be in long tons instead of in metric tons as stated

Joint Relief Commission for the taking over of their supplies, and we can 
assume that he has worked out a procedure with these agencies.

Pending receipt of a report from Mr. Hendrickson, UNRRA does not know 
what arrangements have been made. They anticipate no difficulty in arranging 
with Mr. Wasson to debit the UNRRA wheat account immediately the 
inventory is received showing the position of Canadian wheat in store in Greece 
on April 1st.” Ends.

5. To our knowledge the question of payment by UNRRA for Canadian 
wheat taken over by them from the March 31st stocks of the J.R.C.209 was 
never discussed subsequent to this date on a specific basis, as in line with the 
agreement concerning the taking over of Military stocks, it was assumed that 
UNRRA recognized a similar responsibility for stocks taken over from the 
J.R.C. even though the responsibility in the case of the J.R.C. stocks had not 
been explicitly acknowledged by UNRRA on paper.

6. While we assume that any misunderstanding between UNRRA and F.E.A. 
will be cleared up shortly we feel that prompt submission of the Canadian 
account on the basis of the new figures would be a desirable means of settling 
our claim at the earliest possible moment. Henry, of the Mutual Aid Board, is 
at present in Washington and is being provided with a copy of this teletype in 
order that he may discuss the matter with Wilson on his return. Ends.
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